Dansk Investment Group, Inc.

January 22, 2024

Subject: Notification of Employee Departure and New Contact Person
To whom it may concern,

I am writing on hehalf of Dansk Investment Group, Inc. to inform you of a recent change in our staffing
that affects our ongoing interactions and communications.

Please note Charles (Chuck) Miller, who has been serving as Environmental Engineer, is no longer
working for Dansk Investment Group, Inc., as of January 4, 2024. We are grateful for his contributions
during his tenure and wish him all the best in his future endeavors.

In light of this change and until further notice, | will be the new primary contact person for all
environmental matters related to Dansk Investment Group, Inc. and its affiliates. Please find my contact
details below:

Kevin Pittman, Vice President
kpittman@danskig.com
805-299-8208

6591 Collins Dr. Ste E-11
Moorpark, California 93021

We appreciate your understanding during this transition period. Please let me know if you have any
questions or concerns.

Regardls,
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Kevin Pittman

Vice President
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